
Dear colleagues,

Welcome to the summer issue of 2023, which includes
an essay and sociological briefings about employment,
disabilities, gender and culture. 

As in previous issues, I would like to invite sociol-
ogists from all over the world and in different stages
of their careers, to send their proposals for publication
in eSymposium. If you have proposals, suggestions,
works in progress or other ideas, do not hesitate to
share them with me and I will be very pleased to pro-
vide feedback. 
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Gisela Redondo-Sama
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